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It is not the right of the State or its representatives  to seek such an action as to harm 

its citizens. This is a ridiculous Bill and should not be entertained.  Stop with your 

micromanaging of our Once great state because  of your infringement on our way of 

life you are literally  crippling the people that pay your salary.  You forget the 

pheasants pay the taxes first.  


